
 

-------------- !!! SAVE THE DATE !!! -------------- 

Dear colleagues!   

I am happy to announce a seminar by Krystyna Nadachowska-Brzyska 

from the Jagiellonian University of Krakow, Poland, with the title: 

 

High prevalence of polymorphic inversions in spruce bark beetle 

 

Time: Tuesday, 7 March 2023, 3.00 pm 

Location: Seminar Room of the Institute of Forest Entomology, Forest 

Pathology and Forest Protection, SCHW-01/112. 

 

Feel free to distribute this information to everybody who might be 

interested! 

 

Looking forward to an interesting talk and discussion! 

All the best,  

Martin 
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